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Date: January 21, 2016 
 
To: Bruce Williams 
 Plant Gorgas 
 
From: Jacob Jordan 
 SCS Environmental Systems & Field Support 
 
Subject: Bottom Ash Landfill  

Plant Gorgas 
 
The annual inspection of the Bottom Ash Landfill was conducted on January 6, 2016. 
During the inspection, erosion of ash in the northern working area of the landfill was 
observed, and noted in the report as an area of concern. The recommendation for this 
area was to prevent vehicular and foot traffic around the erosion features by barricades 
or other means.  
 
A follow-up visit, conducted on January 20, 2016, was conducted by the original 
inspector, Jacob Jordan, and Bruce Williams of Plant Gorgas’s Compliance Department. 
A repair of the area had been performed by filling in the erosion features and flattening 
the slope where the erosion had occurred.   
 
We recommend that this area be observed during the weekly inspections and after 
heavy rainfall events. It is anticipated that periodic maintenance will be required to 
ensure the stored ash pile remains in its current safe condition.  
 
 


